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FAO Examining Authority (ExA)
Norfolk Vanguard Project Team
 

Identification Number 20012439
 
 
Further to the ExA’s Rule 8 letter dated 19 December 2018 and the link to the ExA’s Questions, I
can confirm that Norfolk County Council has not responded , and will not be responding to the
following questions on:

a. Air quality (12.1);
b. Radiation issues (12.8); and
c. Noise and Vibration (13.1 – 13.6).

 
This is because the County Council does not have a formal / direct role in respect of the above
matters and has not objected to the Norfolk Vanguard project on any of these matters.
 
The County Council would expect detailed matters relating to, for example construction noise; local
environmental health; and any other potential contamination issue,  to be addressed by the
relevant District Councils and/or other statutory body such the Environment Agency.
 
This point has been made in the County Council’s Local Impact Report (para 4.50).
 
If you have any queries with the above comments please call or email me.
 
Kind regards      
 
 
 
Stephen Faulkner MRTPI
Principal Planner
Community and Environmental Services
Telephone: 01603 222752
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